[image: image1.png]




Human Wildlife Conflict Program

Since the establishment of several nature reserves in Tibet's Chang Tang Region during the 1990s, there has been a complete ban on the hunting of all animals by both subsistence and commercial-scale hunters. In 2001 this ban began to be rigorously enforced, with weapons and traps being confiscated from residents of the region at this time. However, within five years of enforcement of this ban a new problem had emerged, that of widespread human wildlife conflict.

Human-wildlife conflict in the Chang Tang Region has taken on a variety of forms, including wild yak bulls in search of females directly threatening domestic yak herders; snow leopards entering sheep corrals and at times killing up to 70 sheep in a single incident; and, perhaps most disturbingly, Tibetan brown bears in search of food tearing apart the tents and cabins of poor nomadic livestock herders, destroying these dwellings and their furnishings as well as eating or destroying the food stored inside. These problems have been further exacerbated by the fact that the numbers of humans and livestock in the Chang Tang Region continue to increase while wildlife populations are simultaneously rebounding from 40 years of over-hunting. 

In order to mitigate the problem of human-wildlife conflict in the Chang Tang Region of Tibet, WWF is working with local governments and livestock herders on the following project activities:

· Providing partial compensation to the poorest members of Chang Tang society who have suffered significant economic losses resulting from damage to their homes caused by brown bears or resulting from livestock lost to brown bears and snow leopards.

· Educating herders about methods for avoiding conflict with wild animals and at the same time assisting them to erect fences around their corrals and living compounds to keep wild animals out;

· Assisting herders living in high conflict areas to improve construction of their houses and sheep pens to keep wild animals out, as well as providing them with bear-proof food storage containers.

· Working with governments to improve wildlife policy, such as by establishing a region-wide system of livestock insurance to reduce the retaliatory killing of wildlife by herders suffering from loss of livestock to wildlife. 
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